
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF DULUTH, GEORGIA 

FISCAL YEAR 2018 (FY18) BUDGET REVIEW AND ADOPTION 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING ON FY18 BUDGET:  The public is hereby notified that a Public 
Hearing is scheduled for the FY18 proposed budget during the regular Council 
meeting on May 8, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in accordance with the provision of the State 
Code of Georgia 36-81-5 (d, e and f), in the Duluth City Hall Council Chambers 
located at 3167 Main Street, Duluth, Georgia 30096.  At this meeting, the Mayor and 
Council will receive both written and oral comments about the Annual Operating 
and Capital Budget for the City of Duluth, Georgia.  A qualified interpreter for the 
hearing impaired will be available upon request made at least ten (10) days in 
advance of this meeting.  Please call (770) 476-3434, to request an interpreter or for 
more information.  
 
BUDGET AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW: The FY18 proposed budget is available for 
public inspection during the regular office hours (8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday) in the office of the City Clerk located on the first floor of City Hall, 
3167 Main Street, Duluth, Georgia.   
 
BUDGET REVIEW:  The Mayor and Council of the City of Duluth reviewed the FY18 
proposed budget on April 17th during a meeting which was properly noticed and 
open to the public. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:   Comments may be addressed to Council during the Public 
hearing on May 8th.  
 
BUDGET ADOPTION:  The Mayor and Council of the City of Duluth are scheduled to 
adopt the FY18 Budget at the Council meeting on June 12, 2017 during the regular 
Council meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the Duluth City Hall Council Chambers.   
 
 
Filed for advertisement, April 19th, 2017. 
Teresa S. Lynn 
City Clerk, City of Duluth 
 
   


